Denny Evans

As a transplant to Port Angeles, and having lived for many years between the East Entrance of
Yellowstone Park and Cody, Wyoming, I had been shocked and quite concerned by the lack of any
local land management requirements regarding being able to freely clearcut trees, along with
stumps, in public and private lands within Washington.

I had the opportunity to partake in the recent Olympic Climate Action Meeting online, and was
impressed with their dedication towards sharing skills and experience while also helping promote
healthier habits towards strengthening climate and weakened ecosystems.

350 Seattle joined the meeting, proposing common sense stewardship goals meant to address
healthy improvements after centuries of gross mismanagement policies to our land, sea, and natural
resources. Inclusion of missing details is a benefit to all, therefore adopting all of 350 Seattle's
research will certainly strengthen the Climate Commitment Act Rules.



